

MEMORANDUM

To: Dr. Katia Passerini, Provost and Executive Vice President, Seton Hall

University

From: Faculty Senate, Seton Hall University

Re: Curriculum Changes for MA and PhD

Degrees in HRED Resolution

2021 - FS 32

Date: November 22nd, 2021

On November 19th, 2021 the Faculty Senate voted to approve a resolution regarding the proposed curriculum changes for the Higher Education and Student Affairs & Doctoral programs.

Received by:
November 22 nd , 2021
or. Katia Passerini, Provost and Executive Vice President, Seton Hall University
November 22 nd , 2021
or. Mary Balkun, Chair, Faculty Senate, Seton Hall University